

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993

Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

30th November 2020

Dear Parents/Carers.



Supporting the Charles Thompson Mission Christmas Donations

The Charles Thompson Mission supports many local families throughout the year and this Christmas we are hoping that with your help we can support their Christmas Appeal and bring a little cheer to families that may be struggling this Christmas. This year the Mission are running two appeals, a Christmas Hamper Appeal with the hope of creating 150 hampers to give to local families and a Christmas Toy Appeal which will enable them to give toys to over 300 children on the Wirral.

If you would like to help Avalon School support this very worthwhile cause, we would kindly ask that you send any donations into school on **Friday 11**th **December**. Please note that we cannot accept donations prior to Friday 11th December for storage reasons. All gifts should be left unwrapped.

Please see below a list of items that can be donated:

Christmas Hamper Items	Toys
Box of chocolates	0-3 years
Small selection box	Musical toys, puzzles, books, bath toys, educational toys
Fancy biscuits	
Christmas nibbles	3-5 years
Small Christmas cake	Dolls and action figures, cars, books, puzzle, colouring sets
Tin of fruit	
Mince pies	5-9 years
Tin of salmon or ham	Educational toys, arts and crafts, books, action figures, puzzles
Christmas pudding	
Tin of custard	9-12 years
Large bag or tube of crisps	Games and toys, hair and beauty, books, creative and science toys
Edible crackers	
Tea / Coffee	13-16 years
Sweets	Gadgets, books, make-up and toiletries, teenage puzzles

The Charles Thompson will be collecting the donation on the morning Monday 14th December from school. Thank you, as ever, for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway
Headteacher









